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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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 Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 4th July 2014

Dear Parents                                                                                            
I hope you have all managed to buy a copy of the Cornishman this week.  We featured really well as part of the Mazey Day celebrations.  Well done to all those children who came along and a big thank you to those who helped carry our giant.
I would like to welcome Mr Matthew Turner, an apprentice administrator/ICT technician/TA, who started work here on Monday.  He is covering the office in the afternoons, as well as assisting Mrs Prichard in the morning.  In addition to this he is working on our school website.  Please take a look at it as there are now many more pictures featured on it.  We also have 2 Spanish students working with us for the next couple of weeks.
Thank you to those who have sent in old clothes for the workshop with John Keys.  Our scarecrows are looking really good.  I know the children really enjoyed making them.  They will be featured at Trengwainton in the next few weeks, so please take the opportunity to visit and look at the wonderful work the children have been doing.

Well done to Tiffany, who won the lighthouse drawing competition from the film that was produced by Mr Cornick.  

We have received information from Mounts Bay Football Development Centre regarding an array of Soccer Camps being run throughout the School Summer Holidays.  Please see the notices on the entrance door and the attached poster.
We have to advise you that as from September 1st 2014 the cost of a school meal for KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 children) will be increasing from £2.20 to £2.30.   This small increase of 10p was necessary to meet the increased costs of ingredients and meal provision.
July
· 7-9th 
-  Residential trip to Porthpean

· 11th 
-  Trip to Trengwainton to view our scarecrows

· 14th 
-  School trip to The Hall for Cornwall London Philharmonic Orchestra

· 16th 
-  Go Global Summer Concert

· 18th 
-  KS1 special treat!!

· 23rd 
-  Leaver’s assembly 2-3pm
Headteacher’s Award
This week goes to Jake Thomas for outstanding presentation.
Star readers
Elizabeth Arnold

Jowan Garcia-Townsend

Maisie Fox

Kayden Salmon-Curtin

Riley Adams

Abigail Fox

Sebastian Asbury-Semmens

Jake Thomas

Aiden Arnold 

Pre School
This week goes to Kenza Tonkin for learning a new skill.  She has learnt to hop.

Helen Pearce

Headteacher
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